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Updated December 18, 2020 ( Originally posted on August 31, 2020)


Dear MRSD Families,


Molalla River School District is committed to serving meals in our community as 
we begin the new school year. During Comprehensive Distance Learning, we will 
be providing families with the option to have meals delivered to our students or 
have meals available to pick up at our “Grab and Go” pick-up site at Molalla 
Elementary.


All meals will be provided at NO COST through end of the 2020-2021 school 
year. 

Grab and Go: 
There will be a daily curbside meal pick up option at Molalla Elementary School 
between 10am to 12pm. 


Delivery Option: 
Beginning, January 6, 2021, MRSD will be delivering meals to students on 
Wednesdays. Each delivery will include 5 breakfasts and 5 lunches. 


If you would like to enroll your students in the meal delivery option, please 
click here,   MRSD Meal Delivery Registration Form. 

If you have any questions please contact the Nutrition Service Office at 
503-759-7478


Sincerely,


Antonia Etzel

Director, Nutrition Services

https://forms.gle/jTGDomG16PKZfVGo7
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